
Bramley Park
Academy Newsletter

Nursery: Malia
Reception: Riley F
Year 1: Isabella P
Year 2: Adrian H

Year 3: William C and Mylah
Year 4: Tija B and Evan S

Year 5: Cameron T and Layton C
Year 6: Archie L and Billy G

Launchpad: Parmis
Mrs Willetts and Mrs Dove: Charleigh W and Evan S




Many thanks to everyone for a wonderful week in school.
We are endeavouring as always to manage the current
covid outbreak nationally and want to thank each and
every parent who has ensured their child is in school.
Please can I actively encourage all pupils to attend every
single day on time. It is imperative we push forward on
attendance in school to ensure pupils are receiving high
quality education and "catching up" on the huge amount
of time missed during the past 18 months. 
Please do contact Mrs Willett if you are experiencing any
difficulties so we can help. 



Please go to our school website for more details
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/about-us/job-vacancies/

We have been completing the run to London
challenge throughout school to see if we can

complete 211 miles



School Uniform       Not School Uniform
We are seeing an increase in children
wearing leggings/jogging pants
throughout school. These are not
acceptable items of uniform. 

Bramley Park Academy will be working with The Leeds United
 Foundation on a brand new Primary Choices programme. 
The initiative is to support their Year Six pupils and aims to 
provide opportunities for them to experience success, aid them in moving
away from negative influences and improve their motivation and self-
esteem.
The Leeds United Foundation ‘Choice Makers’ will be delivering the workshops
each work as part of the brand new scheme.The pilot will cover a variety of
themes around decision making, support for youngsters and the pressures
they are facing with regards to online and social media challenges, whilst
also reflecting on important topics such as anti-social behaviours, knife
crime and gang affiliation.
These sessions will support individuals that have been identified as
presenting risk factors associated with behavioural problems and/or
challenges with attendance and attainment. Primary Choices will offer
Bramley Park students a key network of support that will hopefully help
them to make the right choices in any difficult circumstances they may
find themselves in.

Applications for a Reception school place for Sept
2022 closes Saturday 15th January. Please apply via

Leeds Admissions



Click Icons.

Diary Dates:
Wednesday 19th January: Year 6 SATs meeting for Mr
Wingfield's class - after school in the hall

Thursday 20th January: Year 6 SATs meeting for Miss
Spivey's class - after school in the hall.

Thursday 20th January: Pantomime in School

Monday 24th January: Y5 Lineham Farm trip 

Wednesday 26th January: Y5 return from 
Lineham Farm

Children's Work

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/

